
Bonnie here  
TeacherCenter@cortlandschools.org [TeacherCenter@cortlandschools.org]  

您已在 2009/10/21 14:05 答复。 

发送时间:  2009 年 10 月 21 日 13:39  

收件人:  Lin Lin 

抄送:  sconnelly@cortlandschools.org 

 
 

Hi Lin,  

I was speaking with Beth Klein about needing a parent member to serve on the 

Teacher Center Policy Board.  With your ties to the college and Barry school, you 

would be a great contributor to the Board. Serving on the Board is a great way to 

meet with teachers and do some valuable community service. 

Listed below are the meeting dates and times. We would welcome your input! 

Please let me know if this is an obligation you would be interested in pursuing. 

   

Most meetings are held at Barry School library (unless noted) on Thursdays and 

begin at 7 and end around 8:30 pm.  

Nov. 19  

Dec. 17 - Garcia's Restaurant 6 pm  

Jan 21  

Feb. 25  

March 18  

April 15  

May 20  

June 17 location TBA (maybe Bricks) 6 pm  

 

  

Bonnie Calzolaio, Director 

Cortland County Teacher Center 

20 Raymond Avenue  

Cortland, NY  13045 

Phone 607-753-8508 

Fax 607-758-4159 

Cortland School District Extension 5466 

www.cortlandcountytc.org 

Enthusiasm is the spark that puts enjoyment into our lives! 
  

 

  

  

 

 

 
  

   

 

已连接到 Microsoft Exchange 

 

答复: Bonnie here  
Lin Lin  

发送时间:  2009 年 10 月 21 日 14:02  

收件人:  TeacherCenter@cortlandschools.org  

抄送:  sconnelly@cortlandschools.org 
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Hi, Bonnie.  

 

I am expecting your email. My colleague Dr. Beth Klein told me that she "set me up" 

for this committee with Andrea, my department chair. So I don't have a choice.  

 

I'm kidding. I am delighted and feel honored to be recommended to serve on the 

Teacher Center Policy Board. I look forward to coming to the first meeting. Would 

you please send me a reminder note as we approach the date? I would really 

appreciate that.  

 

Have a good day.  

 

Dr. Lin Lin 

Assistant Professor of Social Studies Education 

Department of Childhood/Early Childhood Education 

School of Education 

SUNY Cortland 

Cortland, NY 13045 

 

NEW Education Building 1241 

607-753-4234 

Lin.Lin@cortland.edu 

 


